Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important
reminders about the upcoming week.

As we prepare to return for face to face instruction after the winter break, | wanted to begin
sharing a few pieces of information to help you prepare. When we return, students who return
face to face will be placed into one of two cohorts, blue or orange. Blue cohort will come on
Mondays and Tuesdays while Orange cohort will come Thursdays and Fridays. Wednesdays will
be a remote learning day for all students. As we work to accommodate students face to face as
well as those who will remain virtual, we are trying to ensure that as many students as possible
can keep their current teachers. There will be some changes however. Teachers will begin
communicating later next week about student cohort assignments and any possible teacher
changes.

Monday is college day here at JMS. Students will have an opportunity to earn points for their
House by posting pics to our school Padlet. Parents are welcome to join in as weII

As a reminder, meals are served curbside here at JIMS from 11-12 each day.

You can continue to find all details about school reopening at www.gcsnc.com/reopening. This
information can also be found under the School Reopening tab on our school website.

Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS!

Go Tigers!
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